
 
 

 
Temporary MOC Eligibility: TSX Preferred Shares 
 
 
The Toronto Stock Exchange (TSX) is temporarily enabling all TSX listed Preferred Shares for              
the TSX Market on Close (MOC) facility effective July 19, 2018, to support rebalancing activities               
for changes in the S&P/TSX Preferred Share Index. The preferred shares will remain MOC              
eligible until the close of business on July 23, 2018, at which point their MOC eligibility will be                  
disabled. 
The MOC facility provides equal access and opportunity in setting the closing price, increased 
price discovery efficiency and reduced volatility of the closing price for symbols eligible for the 
MOC facility.. 
 
For more information, please contact the ​Account Management Team​. 
 
Jeff Foster         (416) 947-4229 
Matthew Lee         (416) 947-4665 
Graham MacKenzie         (416) 947-4534 
Jon Schneider         (416) 947-4484 
Michael Tintinaglia         (416) 947-6679 
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